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27 February 1984

The Right Hon. Margaret Thatcher, M.P.
H.M. Prime Minister,
10 Downing Street,
LONDON, S.W.1
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.//
I am writing to-thank you for making time

available to meet with me during my recent visit to
the United Kingdom.

Meetings of this kind usually develop with useful
exchanges of views and I found this to be the case on
this occasion not only with you but also with the other
senior Ministers I had discussions with during my stay.
It was of value to maintain our brief on our countries'
trading and economic problems which I look forward to
continuing from time to time in the future.

May I in conclusion also thank you for attending
my dinner which was much appreciated by me in view of
the heavy demands that I know are made upon your time.

With all good wishes,

Yours sincerely,
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